
 

 

The July 2024 Maple Leaf

Greetings all!  

Summer is half way over! But there is still plenty of time to enjoy your
Club!

Membership and Finances:

Currently we have 275 members!! Thank you to everyone who has paid
their dues through the 3rd quarter. We are in good financial shape, but as

always timely dues payments keep us on time or ahead of
budget. Attached is the mid-year P&L statement.  If you have any

questions, please email me at president@maplelanecountryclub.com

Attached is a list of the 32 new members! Please welcome them when
you see them at the club!

 
House & Grounds:

The basement cooler had to be rebuilt due to age. It has been completed
and it is up and running. The new grill purchased by the men’s club is

operational. A big thank you to Rick Kimbrell for spear heading the
project. The commemorative brick pavers will be installed this week,

thank you to everyone that has purchased a paver. If you are still
interested in purchasing a paver, please send an email to

clubmanager@maplelanecountryclub.com to get more information.  The
security cameras have been installed and are up and running. 

 
Golf:

Night golf was a huge success, and everyone had a great time!  Plan on
coming out to the Labor Day scramble and be on the lookout for

announcements for upcoming events. Reminder, please repair ball marks
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on the greens. With our recent rains, the greens are soft. Unrepaired ball
marks can take up to 3 weeks to recover, while repaired ball marks take
only 2-3 days.  Please see this short video on proper repair technique. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=GuYXMn4tA10
 

Pool:

The Pool committee sent out information on the pool recently. They will
be having more informational meetings in the upcoming weeks. They are

scheduled as follows:
July 28th - 6:30 pm

August 4th - 4:00 pm
August 5th - 6:00 pm

We had to purchase a new "shark" to clean the pool and it is in
operation.  Plans are being made to replace the chlorinator next

spring. We looked into replacing it now, and the lead time to get it
installed and approval needed by IDPH, pushed this into the spring of

2025. 
  
Social: 

We had a great night at the new member reception, thanks to everyone
that planned and came out.

See you at the club soon!
 

Tom Conklin, President

MLCC 2024 Mid Year P and L

2024 MLCC New Members
 
 
 

Maple Lane Country Club | 701 North Magnolia | Elmwood, IL 61529 US

Unsubscribe | Update Profile | Constant Contact Data Notice

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=GuYXMn4tA10
https://files.constantcontact.com/871813e3301/399f9aea-1908-43bf-b64f-0f216e1fe56b.pdf?rdr=true_gl=1*oiw0wl*_gcl_au*MTE2NDQxMjA0Ny4xNzIxMTY2MjQw*_ga*YWVhYjJjOGEtY2M4My00Yzc5LWI1Y2EtNDdkYzQ2YzI0NjA4*_ga_14T5LGLSQ3*MTcyMTY3OTkwNS4zNTIuMS4xNzIxNjgzMDI0LjE5LjAuMA..
https://files.constantcontact.com/871813e3301/2ef71eb3-27bc-419c-9877-17a051f3ce86.pdf?rdr=true
http://www.constantcontact.com/legal/about-constant-contact


http://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&pn=ROVING&nav=c18a8ee7-f988-4f75-84ed-584eb576ebd9
http://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&pn=ROVING&nav=c18a8ee7-f988-4f75-84ed-584eb576ebd9

